
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P.O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Company proposes, pursuant to Section 19.12, to relocate a group of
employees in Los Banos Customer Services to the Merced Headquarters. This
action is a result of the consolidation of customer services activities in
Yosemite Division and is not expected to change the number and classifications
of jobs in the Division.

Manuel M. Vasquez
Joseph Canevari
Yvonne M. Erreca
Verna B. Furnish
Donna R. Gonsalves

Credit Representative
Service Representative
Service Representative
Service Representative
Utility Clerk

This proposal has been discussed with the local Business
Representative.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to the Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hereof.

1245, INTERNATIONAL
LECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO


